
      
 

 

 

From: energystorage-bounces@njcleanenergy.com [mailto:energystorage-bounces@njcleanenergy.com] 

On Behalf Of Garrison, Charlie J (NJ10) 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 5:41 PM 

To: Energy Storage Stakeholders (Notification); Renewable Energy Committee (Notification) 
Subject: Notice of Request for Public Comment on the 2nd Straw Proposal for the FY2015 Energy 

Storage Competitive Solicitation 

 

 

 

Notice of Request for Public Comment 
 

Attached please find the 2nd Straw Proposal for the FY2015 Energy Storage 
Competitive Solicitation. The revisions in this document are based on written comments 
submitted in response to the first Straw Proposal dated January 27, 2014 and the 
discussion that occurred at the March 13, 2014 Energy Storage Stakeholder Group 
meeting. The first straw proposal, written comments and the notes and presentations 
from previous Energy Storage Stakeholder Group meetings can all be found at: 
http://www.njcleanenergy.com/committees/energy-storage. 
 
A 30-day public comment period on this 2nd Revised Straw Proposal begins on its July 
25, 2014 issuance date. Comments should be emailed to 
publiccomments@njcleanenergy.com by 5:00 pm on August 25, 2014. Comments will 
be posted on the “Policy Updates and Request for Comments” page on the NJCEP 
website following the end of the comment period and considered by Staff in developing 
the FY2015 Solicitation that will be presented to the Board for approval at one of its 
regular agenda meetings. 
 


